
Ocala Flying Model Club
1020 SE 110th Street

Ocala FL 34481
Sanctioned Club #2465

General Meeting at OFMC       July 8, 2023 10:00 am
 Dom, Paul, Jesse, Pete

Nick - Treasurer’s Report - ending balance on June 30, $52,508.61

Jesse,
Ÿ A visitor to the field was asked not to drive on the grass.  They complained to the AMA.  Our District 5 

representative (Andrew Griffith) said it’s not an AMA issue.  Pilots, please let your guests know that we ask 
everyone to stay on the driveway (drive slowly).

Mark H. AMA / FAA updates
Ÿ The Sept. 16 FRIA deadline appears to be on track.  The 2023 Reauthorization act has passed both the 

House and Senate and should be voted on later this year.  The AMA has initiated some amendments that 
will benefit our flying club.  The AMA is asking us to complete their form (link on the OFMC homepage) and 
let Congress know how many RC pilots are in favor of the proposed amendments.  Ask everyone you fly 
with to fill out the form online. 

Paul
Ÿ  The AMA has verified our FRIA application for the main field and has forwarded it to the FAA for final 

approval.  Once approved, we will be excluded from needing remote ID beacons on our aircraft when flying 
at OFMC.  Note:  Our secondary field application (Heli-Field) has been submitted to the AMA.

Members
Ÿ Thanks for fixing the road!  We hope to do another 3 truckloads to enhance the road early next year.
Ÿ Thanks for moving the meetings to the 2nd Saturday of each month.
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